Alanis, Sarah

From: Giacobazzi, Tiffany

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 3:52 PM

To: Alanis, Sarah

Subject: FW: Dean Committee

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

----Original Message----

From: R Donald Wortman < dwortman@cwaplan.com>

Sent: Monday, January 1, 2024 5:55 PM

To: Giacobazzi, Tiffany <TGiacobazzi@a2gov.org>

Subject: Dean Committee

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Tiffany,

I regret to inform you that I will be resigning my position on the Dean Committee effective after our next meeting. My wife and I are dealing with family health issues which will require more of my time and attention. I have enjoyed my time on the Committee and have appreciated the hard work and dedication of staff and Committee members. Please inform me if you need a formal resignation letter. Thank you for time and consideration in this matter. Don Wortman